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TYRONE C. FAHNER
ATTORNEY GENERAL
STATE OF ILLINOIS

TELEPHONE 160 NORTH LA SAL LE STREET

793-3500 CHICAGO 60601

July 15, 1982

Mr. William A. Nixon
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
Willste Building
57915 Eastern Avenue
Silver Spring, MD 20910

Dear Mr. Nixon:

I would like to request that you send us a copy of the following
Argonne studies:

1. Environmental Assessment Related to Kerr-McGee
Chemical Corporation - West Chicago: Charac-
terization of Geohydrology and Subsurface Chem-
istry, May 1977.

| 2. Environmental Assessment Related to Kerr-McGee
Chemical Corporation - West Chicago: Charac-

|
terization of Site Surface, June 1978.

| Thank you very much.
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